

Ref: YPE/era

Date: 9 December 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

## **WEEK COMMENCING 14.12.20**

## YEAR 9, 10, 11, 12 AND 13 ARE TO ATTEND SCHOOL NEXT WEEK YEAR 7 AND 8 TO REMAIN AT HOME AND ENGAGE WITH REMOTE/ONLINE LEARNING

Again, I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for next week in light of staffing shortages. I am sure you are now very much aware of the challenges the school is facing and why we need to make these difficult decisions.

For the final week of term, we are asking that Year 7 and 8 remain at home to engage with remote learning through Google Classroom. Year 9 and 10 should return next week to join Year 11, 12 and 13 for 'face to face' learning until the very end of term, which will be 2.00pm on Friday 18 December.

The need to make the very most of learning time is essential for the continued progress of all students, and once again we ask for your support in ensuring that your child is focused on their classwork, whether this be in school or at home through remote learning.

Many thanks.

Best wishes

Ms Y Peden Headteacher